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4. Delete the Memorandum of Understanding of 20 July 1982 and the
Memorandum of Understanding initialled on 18 October 1984 and
substitute therefor the attached Memorandum of Understanding dated 10t
February, 1987.

If the foregoing is acceptable to the Government of Canada, I propose that this
Note, which is authentic in English and Hindi and your confirmatory reply thereto
shall constitute an Agreement between our Government which shall enter into force
on the date of your reply.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

NARAYAN DATT TIWARI
Minister of External Affairs

Joe Clark
Secretary of State for External
Affairs of Canada.



